The right to repair is important to me personally, as someone who seeks to minimise their environmental footprint. It is deeply frustrating that companies can design products specifically to stop them being repaired, forcing us to throw away items with plenty of physical value remaining. How can we minimise our impact on our environment, if we are digging and refining and processing materials, purely because someone thinks they can make more money if you buy something new. Any impact on the economy of this activity is a false metric, because there is no corresponding increased utility for anyone. 
